

George Latimer County Executive

Department of Public Safety

Terrance Raynor Commissioner-Sheriff

May 22, 2024

Westchester County Board of Legislators 800 Michaelian Office Building White Plains, New York. 10601

Dear Honorable Members of the Board of Legislators:

On Tuesday, May 21, 2024, in accordance with the provisions of Article 273 of the Laws of Westchester, a majority of the Westchester County Police Board interviewed Terrance Raynor for the position of Commissioner/Sheriff of the Department of Public safety. The interview was conducted in Executive Session at the regular monthly meeting of the Board at Westchester County Police Headquarters.

On behalf of the Police Board, it is my pleasure as Chair to hereby affirm Mr. Raynor's nomination and contemporaneously submit this nomination to the Westchester County Board of Legislators as required by law.

Website: westchestercountyny.gov

Sincerely

Leroy Frazer

Westchester County Police Advisory Board

Telephone: (914) 864-7600

cc: County Executive George Latimer

